
Police Liaison & Manager of Beach 
Security- 2020 

 
With all of the challenges our community faced in this unprecedented Covid-year, I’m 
happy to say that we came together in a big way to keep Central Beach safe and 
secure. We introduced many new covid-related rules in conjunction with state guidelines 
that were readily and happily adapted by residents. Thank you for that. 
 
The beach and pond were staffed again by our own QCB kids who really stepped it up 
and exceeded my expectations! Thank you. You are what makes it possible. 
I’d like to thank the following for their hard work this summer- it didn’t go unnoticed: 
Emily McNee 
Grace & Kevin Crowley 
Ryan & Elizabeth Murphy 
Erica & Kate Wessels 
Claire & Amy Glendening 
Molly Donovan 
Will Berckemeyer 
Leela Desphande 
Jane Murphy 
Eve & Sasha Devillers 
Zibby Gibbons 
Lyssy Hughes 
Amanda Huntington 
Lindsey Soss 
Catherine Murphy 
Sophia Long 
Celia Chase 
 
Finally I want to remind everyone that many, many years ago at an annual 
meeting we willingly adapted a community-wide rule to have no food or beverage 
(except water) on the beach. Please share this again with all of the people in your 
house including renters. It seems to be a source of question and confusion every 
summer. Many thanks. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
Julie Henderson Low 
Police Liaison & Manager of Beach Security 
 


